
Good afternoon Isabel 
  
Just a quick line to say that I had the pleasure of working with some of your 
pupils last week at Delaware and it was an absolute joy to spend time with 

them.  They were delightful to work with and a real credit to the school.  I also 
spent time with Mr Moore and Tom and was very impressed with their attitude 
and their approach with the children. 
  
I hope you have a good summer break 
  
Best wishes 
  

Andy 

  
Andy Barclay 
Senior Manager, Raising Aspirations and Achievement 
Children, Families and Adults 
Education and Early Years 

Cornwall Council 
 


